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ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMISSION MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 2, 2021 

 CALL TO ORDER  
Members of the Environmental Advisory Commission met on the above date at 5:30 p.m. via Zoom. 
Robert Shaw, Chairperson, called the meeting to order and welcomed all those present. The following 
attended the meeting: 

1. ROLL CALL 
MEMBERS: 
Robert Shaw 
Ann Maxwell  
David Ames 
Jeff McKinnon 
Dallas Clark  

OTHERS PRESENT: 
Daryl Norris, City of Greenville 
Rachel Manning, City of Greenville 
 

2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
3. ADDITIONS/DELETIONS/APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

A motion was made by Dr. Ames to approve the agenda as presented. The motion was seconded by 
Mrs. Maxwell and passed unanimously. 

4. APPROVAL OF JUNE 3, 2021 MINUTES 
 A motion was made by Mr. Clark to approve the June 3, 2021 minutes. The motion was seconded by 

Dr. Ames and passed unanimously. 

5. ANNOUCEMENTS 
 There were no announcements.  

6. PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
There were no public comments. 

7. COMMISSION REPORTS 
 There was no commission report. 

8. OLD BUSINESS 
 a. EAC Sustainability Subcommittee Update 
 Dr. Ames stated the subcommittee would like to meet with council members on a one-on-one 

basis to be able to raise awareness of current issues.  Mrs. Maxwell suggested the subcommittee 
attend the next candidates’ forum to present and discuss environmental issues at hand.  

           b.    New Horizons Plan 2016    
 Mrs. Maxwell requested the attendance of Councilman Meyerhoffer and City Manager, Ann 

Wall at our November meeting.  She would like for the New Horizons Plan 2016 questions be 
sent for their review, so questions and answers can be discussed.  Dr. Ames would also like to 
have a Greenville Utilities representative attend as well. 

  
9. NEW BUSINESS 
 There was no new business.   
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10. OTHER– FYI 
 None.  

11. PROPOSED AGENDA ITEMS  

13. ADJOURNMENT 
 A motion was made by Dr. McKinnon to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Dr. 

Ames and passed unanimously.  
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